
From: Soura, Christian
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/31/2013 2:01:34 PM
Subject: Re: PCLS

Cool - thanks for the update.


CLS


 

From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2013 01:24 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: FW: PCLS 

 

FYI
 
From: LeBlanc, Andre [mailto:aleblanc@sccommerce.com] 

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2013 11:47 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Marriott, Bob

Subject: RE: PCLS
 
Hey Rebecca,
 
Closing the loop, I Spoke with Joe and they are indeed working on two fronts that could result in expansion, it’s early 
but will let you know if/when we can call it a project. Thanks for the hand off!
 

FYI: Joe was my counterpart on the original project, and he was very complimentary of your office’s follow thru and 
support. They are also looking forward to the Gov cutting the ribbon on the new facility on the July 8th.
 
Many thanks,
AndrÃ©
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